Dear students

I would like to inform you that we are going to have an assessment of fourth module regarding vocabulary (spelling) and some grammar tenses (Present Perfect and Past Simple).

Namely, the colloquium we had on last Friday does reflect that many students struggled with tasks requiring extensive writing (constructing sentences). To this end, this Friday, we are going to have an assessment of the fourth module based on the official test published by Cambridge University Press for this particular module. That particular official tests assesses your spelling of vocabulary and grammar tenses we have learned throughout the module.

All in all, before we publish the final accurate results we must have an assessment based on the official test and involving less writing.

Please do come some minutes before 9:00 o'clock to take the assessment.

Kind regards,

Mr. Medic, D.Sc.
